
From: Manna London – 4 Erskine Road, London NW 3AJ  

 

To: Samina Khan Senior Licensing Officer Pavement Licensing London Borough of Camden  

 

14th September 2021  

 

Dear Sirs  

 

In reference to our recent pavement/road/external service and seating application applicable under 

Government guidelines to assist struggling hospitality to gain some momentum in the leadup to and 

recovery period post Covid-19 lockdown, please find below are detailed measurements and 

drawings, as measured carefully over this past weekend.  

 

Our application is for 8 tables with a total of 30 chairs for the road area that is already blocked off 

immediately outside our premises frontage… along the lines of the various other restaurant’s in the 

local vicinity on a temporary basis … see the measurements and images below: 

 

 



 

 

 

 



A maximum of 8 sets of tables immediately outside ON THE  “road section” of the restaurant 

frontage, appropriately distanced… 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, Robin Haddon 07734704091  

robin@itmarine.com 


